ADDITIONAL MATERIAL

10:00 a.m. Regular Meeting FEBRUARY 6, 2018

SUBMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF

COMMISSIONER MICHAEL UDINE

On Jan 27, 2018, at 2:31 PM, Udine, Michael < MUDINE@broward.org < mailto: MUDINE@broward.org >> wrote:

Good afternoon.

The item mentioned above is a Resolution by the County Commission to do an eminent domain "quick taking" of the piece of property on the Tuttle site for the E911 tower needed for the countywide system. All of the back up is on line and provides information as to why this site is optimal for the Parkland location and why none of the other potential sites make sense.

I know most, if not all, of you have publicly stated that this is the site you would prefer as opposed to others within the City boundaries.

I concur and will be voting to approve the Resolution.

If there are any questions or concerns please reach out to me prior to the meeting so we can discuss. My goal is that we are on the same page with the City on this site and issue.

Thanks.

Michael Udine
County Commissioner, District 3
MUdine@Broward.org<mailto:MUdine@Broward.org>
954-357-7003

Michael,

Thank you!

Best regards,

Christine Hunschofsky Mayor City of Parkland 6600 University Drive Parkland, FL 33067 Ph: (954) 753-5040 Cell: (954) 993-3009 Fax: (954) 341-5161

Email: chunschofsky@cityofparkland.org<mailto:chunschofsky@cityofparkland.org>

www.cityofparkland.orghttp://www.cityofparkland.org

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure.

Stacy Kagan <skagan@cityofparkland.org>
Sat 1/27/2018 2:47 PM
Inbox
To:
Udine, Michael;

You replied on 1/29/2018 10:24 AM.

Action Items

Thank you and totally agree with the site decision. Let me know if you need anything on this.

Best, Stac

Stacy Kagan

Sent from my iPhone

Ken Cutler kcutler@cityofparkland.org
Sat 1/27/2018 3:47 PM
Inbox
To:
Udine, Michael;
Action Items
Thanks for the info and update! I really appreciate your efforts

Ken Cutler
Commissioner District 3
KCutler@cityofParkland.org<mailto:KCutler@cityofParkland.org>
#ParklandProud

Bob Mayersohn bmayersohn@cityofparkland.org
Sun 1/28/2018 9:59 AM
Inbox
To:
Udine, Michael;
Bing Maps
Hi Michael,
I just reviewed the Agenda item and you have my support.

Bob Mayersohn Commissioner-District 4, City of Parkland 6600 University Drive Parkland, Florida 33067 tele: (954) 753-5040, fax: (954) 341-5161, cell:(954) 494-0914 www.cityofparkland.org

Grace Solomon <gsolomon@cityofparkland.org>
Mon 1/29/2018 1:08 AM
Inbox
To:
Udine, Michael;
Bing Maps
Action Items
Hello Commissioner -

Thank you for your email. I have no objection to Broward County conducting an eminent domain "quick taking" of the piece of property on the Tuttle site for the E911 tower needed for the countywide system. Upon review of the back up it is apparent that the public safety of Parkland residents and first responders will be improved with the installation of the proposed tower site, as it will provide greatly improved radio signal coverage to first-responder agencies operating in this area. I also agree that none of the other potential sites make sense.

Sincerely,

[cid:8B97D110-E37B-48F4-B036-45C8B8B62673]

Grace Solomon Commissioner City of Parkland 6600 University Drive Parkland, FL 33067 Office: 954-753-5040

Fax: 954-341-5161 Cell: 561-789-7046

www.cityofparkland.orghttp://www.cityofparkland.org

Bob Payton

Sat 1/27/2018 4:18 PM

Inbox

To:

Udine, Michael;

Bing Maps

Action Items

Thank you!

Bob Payton
City Manager
City of Parkland
6600 University Drive<x-apple-data-detectors://2/0>
Parkland, FL 33067<x-apple-data-detectors://2/0>
954-753-5040

[City Logo 008]

The City of Parkland is governed by the Public Records Act as set forth in Chapter 119, Florida Statutes. E-mails are subject to the Public Records Act and are public records subject to disclosure. All e-mails sent and received are retained as public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in a response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.